
Budget and Taxation Committee
House Bill 1424
FAVORABLE 

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Budget and Taxation Committee; 

Please give House Bill 1424, the Protect Our Federal Workers Act, a Favorable report. 
The atrocious behaviors of the Trump administration have put our state in a precarious 

economic position, in more ways than one.  The sudden unemployment of federal employees is 
shameful, and it's up to us to help both the affected individuals and the local economies through the 
next four years.  I think that House Bill 1424 is a good way to do that.  Please vote for House Bill 1424.
Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD 


